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The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights presents its compliments to all Permanent missions and observers to the United Nations in Geneva and has the honour to transmit a letter and questionnaire from the Special Rapporteur in the field of cultural rights, Ms. Karima Bennoune. 
Responses to tThis questionnaire will inform her forthcoming report on climate cultural rights and climate change and will provide an opportunity for all interested stakeholders to share their views and experiences with the Special Rapporteur. 
The Special Rapporteur would be grateful if the submissions could be sent electronically to srculturalrights@ohchr.org no later than 1 May 2020. Kindly limit your responses to 2,500 words and attach annexes where necessary. 
Please also indicate if you have any objections with regard to your reply being posted on the OHCHR website. 
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